
               July 2019 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 These last few months have just flown by with many ministry opportunities. 
Shortly after our last prayer letter, we held our teen rally. We had a good number of 
young people gathered for two days for preaching and activities. God worked in the 
hearts and lives of many of the young people, and we praise the Lord for His blessing. 

 Last week, I had an interesting opportunity. I was asked to conduct a 
memorial service at a local cemetery. This service was for family and friends of 
everyone who was buried there. When we arrived at the cemetery for the service, we 
were quite surprised at the number of people who were there. Probably 400 people 
had gathered! Several people from our church came to provide music for the service. 
I preached a short message about God’s comfort and preparing for eternity. We praise 
the Lord for this wonderful opportunity to preach the Gospel, and trust that God will 
use His Word to bring some of these folks to Christ! 

 We are in the midst of preparing for our Vacation Bible School which starts 
tonight. We are excited about the opportunity to impact the lives of young children for 
Christ! Please pray specifically that we would see several young people saved. 

 Shortly after our VBS, we will attend family and teen camp with folks from 
our church, and from several other churches in Newfoundland. We look forward to 
this time of fellowship, and trust that God will do a work in hearts during that week. 

 Please continue to pray for our immigration paperwork to be approved. All 
our information is in the hands of the government, and we are waiting for a response 
from them. Thank you so much for your prayers and support as we work here in 
Newfoundland. 

 We have an updated family picture. If you would like it, it is available for 
download at www.light2labrador.com. Scroll down to the bottom of the home page, 
right-click on the photo, and download it. 

 Please also note our updated mailing address. I sent it out already, but in case 
you did not receive it, here it is again. Please delete any other address you may have. 
 22 Aurora Place 
 Paradise, NL A1L 1V4 
 Canada 

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, and Ezra Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16

http://www.light2labrador.com

